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Gretna Green Elementary School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB

E1V 5V6   

Principal: Carolyn Simmons 

                                                                    

 Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143

June 19, 2009
Dear Parents:

Students entering grade 5 in September are not required to bring school supplies.  Instead, we are asking that parents send a fee of $40.00 ($20.00 in September / $20.00 in January) so teachers can buy exactly what is required and supplies can be replenished as needed.  Students will need to bring a pair of indoor sneakers and a pencil case. 

Have a great summer!

Mrs. Judy Gallant

Mr. Keith Comeau
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